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Perth Amboy Public Schools…….THE BEST FOR ALL!! 

 
The James J. Flynn School staff, parents and the community will nurture in each child the ability to meet the challenges of an ever-changing 

world.  We will enhance a child’s natural curiosity and foster their love of learning through the use of meaningful and multi-sensory experiences. 

Our integrated curriculum will promote academic success and encourage children to attain their highest potential.  We expect each child to 

develop into self-respecting, well-rounded, sensitive, and civic-minded individuals 
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Dear Parents, 

Parental Involvement is a very important piece in ensuring your child’s success in school.  Attached 
you will find the Parent Involvement Policy as well as the School-Parent Compact for the Perth 
Amboy Public Schools.  

Title I regulations require that each school served under Title I jointly develop with and distribute 
to parents of participating children, a written involvement policy agreed on by the parents that 
describes the requirements of §1118. 

Each school receiving funds under Title I, Part A of the Elementary and Secondary Education Act 
(ESEA) must develop a written school-parent compact jointly with parents for all children 
participating in Title I, Part A activities, services, and programs. That compact is part of the 
school’s written parental involvement policy developed by the school and parents under § 1118(b) 
of the ESEA. The compact must outline how parents, the entire school staff, and students will 
share the responsibility for improved student academic achievement and the means by which the 
school and parents will build and develop a partnership to help children achieve the State’s high 
standards. 

Please review both the Parent Involvement Policy and the School-Parent Compact. 

Sign and return the School-Parent Compact to your school.  

We look forward to seeing you at the many parental involvement events that we have planned for 
the 20-21 school year.  

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Regina M. Postogna, Ed.D. 
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